
From: Dan Boynton <Notnyob@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, September 11, 2017 3:52 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass Comments  
  
Dan Boynton 
11 Palmer Rd 
Campton, NH 03223 
 
September 11, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
Dear Pamela,  Please reject Northern Pass's certificate. 
 
I have lived in NH my entire life, born in Lancaster.  The towers will have a negative effect on our land and our economy.  
 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Best regards, 
Dan Boynton 
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